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Make-A-Wish®
Greater Pennsylvania
and West Virginia

The Gulf Tower

707 Grant Street, 37" Floor
Pittsburgh, PA 15219-1938
412 471-WISH

412 471-9705 fax

email@pawv.wish.org e ./*
®

January 14, 2016

Mr. Phil Pusitari

Police Helping People Daily
Penn Hills Police Department
12245 Frankstown Rd.
Pittsburgh, PA 15235-3405

Dear Phil and members of the Penn Hills Police Department:

Your long time service to the community through your Christmas Train Display was such a
highlight of the holiday season and we were so sorry to see it go. On behalf of Make-A-Wish
Greater Pennsylvania and West Virginia, we want to thank you for providing funds totaling
$2,000, from the sale of the train display to benefit Make-A-Wish; received on December 11,
2015, during our Light Up A Child’s Life campaign. We are honored to recognize you as a
Wishpartner on our website donor list and annual report. A Wishpartner certificate is enclosed.
We are very grateful for your support of our mission as we continue working to grant the wishes
of children living with life-threatening medical conditions.

Tomorrow. A simple everyday word used by children all over the world. Tomorrow is when they
will continue the fun they had today. Tomorrow can be a day for a picnic in the park, or a lazy
day spent playing video games. But for a child with a life-threatening medical condition,
tomorrow may mean more poking, prodding, and scary medical procedures. Here at Make-A-
Wish we make it our goal to relieve these children of some of their fears and offer them a chance
to focus on the future — to focus on brighter tomorrows. As you know Police Helping Police
Daily is funding the wish of a child from the area...

Not even sickle cell anemia can stop 4-year-old Faith, from Verona, PA, from enjoying her
favorite activities. One might find this young wish child playing basketball, enjoying arts and
crafts time, or watching her absolute favorite movie, Frozen. Dressing up like the characters,
singing and dancing along to songs like “Let It Go” always puts a smile on her face. When she
met with Make-A-Wish® volunteers, he was sure that he wanted to visit Walt Disney World®
Resort.

Once she had made her decision, Faith could barely wait to start her adventure, even dreaming
about the trip. As Faith’s anticipation grew, she was especially excited that she would soon be
meeting the Disney princesses, Elsa and Anna. That spring, she and her family traveled to
Florida, where they stayed at Give Kids the World Village, a special place for kids with unique
medical needs. The Village is filled with imaginative structures — giant mushrooms, oversized
bananas, zoo animals and trains. There is an ice cream palace and gingerbread restaurant serving

The Make-A-Wish Foundation® of Greater Pennsylvania and West Virginia advises you that a copy of the official registration
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up many of her favorite treats. She had not even entered the Disney theme parks and already it
felt like paradise.

Faith was free to run wherever his heart desired. The entire park was open and a special Make-
A-Wish button allowed her special privileges, such as access to different lines for rides and the
chance to spend time with the Disney characters that roamed the park. Though all the attractions
were amazing to Faith, her favorite experience was at the Fairytale Hall in the Magic Kingdom®.
Much to her delight, Elsa and Anna were both there to greet her. The two princesses took photos,
signed autographs and, of course, gave Faith extra-long hugs. On the flight home, she fondly
recounted the best moments of the trip and fell asleep still grinning from ear to ear.

At Make-A-Wish, we offer our wish children a chance to live their tomorrows with renewed
hope, strength and courage. The kindness and generosity of others enable optimism to grow in
their lives again. Thank you again for sharing the power of a wish!

Stephanie Pugliese
Director of Development

The Make-A-Wish Foundation® of Greater Pennsylvania and West Virginia advises you that a copy of the official registration
and financial information may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll-free, within Pennsylvania,
1-800-732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement. West Virginia residents may obtain a summary of the registration
and financial documents from the Secretary of State, State Capitol, West Virginia 25305.



